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Kindergarten has had a great short week!  We came back to very cold weather and many sick kindergarten friends.  We continue to have several out daily due to sickness.  I hope everyone feels better soon.  Thank you for not sending your little one in when sick.  I know it is so hard on many of you, but in the long wrong helps the remainder of the class!! Thank you to Tiffany Ray who wipes our room down every morning to help keep the germs away and to Elizabeth Carver who wipes away all the little germs on our yoga mats!

Kindergarten Spelling Words:  We managed to do quite well on our spelling test with only three formal days of school this week!! Keep up the good work!!
Spelling Words Next Week:  words are from the “all” word family (short a)
                                ball      fall      call     tall      mall         **hall**   ** stall**
Kindergarten Math:    We are still counting to 100 everyday!!  But this week we really focused on counting to 100 by 5’s and 10’s (skip counting).  Please ask your kindergartener to count to 100 by 10’s and by 5’s!!
Kindergarten Playground News: Miles’ and Sophie’s parents have a friend who is willing to donate a sand table and a dual slide with a small climbing wall!  I am beyond excited!  I am meeting with the garden committee next week to reorganize the lay out of the kindergarten playground so we have more room to play and run!! Thank you to Linda and Bobby Davidson for helping find these treasures!  
Kindergarten Reading News:  We are enjoying our moms, grandmothers and dads who come and listen to us read every day!!  It helps so much and builds a more confident reader!! Please email or call me if you would to join in on the fun!!  Kindergarten is also ready to check out books from the HLA library!  After they check their book out it will come home in a special plastic bag with their name and grade on it!! This will hopefully help them protect the book and keep it separate from other reading materials.  THANKS TO ALL WHO HELP OUT IN THE CLASSROOM AND IN THE HLA LIBRARY!!  WE LOVE YOU ALL!!


Kindergarten Reminders:   Upcoming Dates:
Thursday 1/25/18       Kindergarten Cooking for PI Night 10-11 am
Thursday 1/25/18       Parent Involvement Night (Careers) 6-7 pm
Thursday 1/25/18       Report cards come home
Thursday 2/8/18         100th Day of School Celebration!!

HELP WANTED:    Kindergarten needs more glue sticks and crayons.  We are also in need of more prizes for the ladybug store!  I also need a parent or two or three to assist with kindergarten cooking (Thursday 1/25/18). Ms. Katje is still asking for a kindergarten parent volunteer each Friday during our art and music time (12:45-1:45).   Thank you in advance for your consideration!!

Have a wonderful weekend!! I appreciate you!!  

Mrs. Borganelli
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